
 
 

COMHAIRLE CHONTAE DHUN NA nGALL 
(DONEGAL COUNTY COUNCIL) 

 
ROADS ACT 1993 SECTION 75,  

ROADS REGULATIONS 1994, ARTICLE 12 
TEMPORARY CLOSING OF ROADS 

 

 Glenties Harvest Fair 
Friday 12th September & Sunday 14th September 2025 

 
Notice is hereby given that Donegal County Council intends to make an Order to 
have the following road closed to traffic on the dates indicated to facilitate events 
contained in the 2025 Glenties Harvest Fair Festival. 
 

Road to be Closed:  

The route being closed is the Main Street, Glenties (N56) beginning at the junction of 
the N56/R250 at Glenties Grotto and continuing as far as the vehicular entrance to 
Glenties Church Car Park on the N56 Mill Road, at the following times. 
 
Friday September 12th 2025 from 8am to 9pm 

• To facilitate the running of the annual Glenties Harvest Fair Day with traders 
positioned along the Main Street and live entertainment also taking place. 
 

Sunday September 14th 2025 from 2pm to 8pm 
• To facilitate the running of the annual Glenties Harvest Fair Float Parade and 

on street music and entertainment. 
 

Alternative Routes: 
• Traffic from R262 should be diverted left onto the N56 at Kilraine continuing 

on to Hillhead, Ardara and there divert right onto the R261 continuing on this 
route until rejoining the N56 at Maas. 
 

• Traffic from Ardara/Killybegs should be diverted left onto the R261 at 
Hillhead, Ardara continuing on this route until rejoining the N56 at Maas. 

 
• Traffic from Leitir Mhic an Bhaird/An Clochán Liath should be diverted right 

onto the R261 at Maas and continue on this route rejoining the N56 at 
Hillhead, Ardara. 
 



• Traffic from Letterkenny/Ballybofey (R250) should be diverted right onto the 
N56 at Glenties Grotto and rejoin the N56 at Hillhead, Ardara via the R261 at 
Maas. 

 
• Traffic intending to use the R253 should be diverted onto the R252 at the 

R253/R252 junction at Glenmore and advised that access to Glenties is not 
possible via this route. 
 
 
 

Persons wishing to object to the closure should submit objections in writing to the 
Roads & Transportation Section, Donegal County Council, County House, Lifford 
before 4.30pm on Tuesday 19th August 2025.   
 
In the event of objections being made to the granting of proposed road closures, the 
Council reserves the right to make the details of the objections available to the 
licence applicant where it considers it necessary in order to fully consider the 
validity of any of the objections received. 
 
Bryan Cannon 
Director of Service 
Roads & Transportation 

 


